
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: SARA PEER, EXECUTIVE ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVE NEW WINE AND STRONG BEER LICENSE FOR 

CAFÉ 52 
 
DATE: JUNE 21, 2016 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City Council has already approved a list of licenses in the City limits of 
Cannon Falls for 2016.  Each business has turned in proper fees and insurance 
information before being licensed in the City.   
 
Café 52 is requesting a new wine and strong beer license to begin now through 
the end of 2016.  Café 52 has met the City requirements, has turned in proper 
insurance information and has paid all fees.   
 
RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion approving the wine and strong beer licensing for 
Café 52. 


